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19 July 2022 

 

RED LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO 

Regional Executive Director 

DENR MIMAROPA 

 

Dear RED Claudio, 

 

We are pleased to send you the report, ‘A search for breeding seabirds in the Bay of 

Roxas Municipality, Palawan’, prepared by Arne Jensen, Erickson Tabayag, Bonifacio 

Ganotice, Jr., Jeffrey David, and Rinades Jusos as a result of a field survey conducted on May 

26-27, 2022.  Ms. Rinades Jusos represented CENRO Roxas in the survey.  Saguda Palawan, 

Inc., funded the survey and our Office organized it.  The assessment was led by Mr. Arne 

Jensen of Wetlands International with the participation of staff from the DENR-CENRO Roxas, 

PCSDS, and TMO.  

 

The survey is our contribution to the achievement of the five-year target, identified 

during the National Seabird Forum in October 2021, of surveying at least 100 seabird habitats 

nationwide by 2026. 

 

We look forward to working with you on other seabird surveys as we work towards 

our shared goal - one seabird habitat at a time.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

        Very sincerely yours, 

 

 

        ANGELIQUE M. SONGCO 

                       PASu, TRNP 
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